FSBSC Submission 1090

Kirra Vanzetti

From: John Glazzard

Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 10:50 AM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Services Bill Select Committee

Dear Committee Members;
I an proud and long serving member of the Tynong Fire Brigade a Captain for over 20 years and a highly
trained fire fighter, strike team leader and a former deputy group officer. I have to raise my concerns with
the proposed legislation before you.
1 I do not understand the need to split the CFA staff and volunteers.
2 There has been no consultation with the people that are mostly impacted
3 The motive appears to be political rather than practical
4 No costings appear to have been done
5 No evidence or data from any enquiries into the CFA have supported this change
6 No evidence that the proposed bill will enhance public safety
7 The New Zealand fire service is moving towards a CFA type model
I am also disgusted that the government would include Presumptive Cancer Compensation into this same
bill

Thank you for considering my submission and you are welcome to make it public.

Yours faithfully
John Glazzard
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